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SURVEY CLOSES FRIDAY 30 NOVEMBER 
 

As a person living with cystic fibrosis, you are no doubt aware that Cystic Fibrosis Australia is 

devoted to continuously improving education, awareness and quality of life for the cystic fibrosis 

community.  

In order to achieve these goals we require insight into the understanding and concerns of people 

like yourself.  As such, we ask that you take a few minutes of your time to complete this simple, 

anonymous, questionnaire in the link below regarding your understanding of health risks 

associated with cystic fibrosis. 

 

We hope that together we can continue to improve the health of all people living with cystic 

fibrosis. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CXNG2GC 

 
 
Thank you 
 
Robyn Peck 
CEO  
Cystic Fibrosis Australia 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CXNG2GC

